
Central Florida Chapter BOAF/ICC 
Twenty Fourth Annual 

 

“Bill Neese- Bill Tangye-Ralph Jones, Jr.” 

         Memorial & Scholarship Fund Golf Tournament  
          
 Friday, December 1, 2017 at the Country Club of Mount Dora 
 
YES! My Company would like to participate in this year’s Golf Tournament by 
sponsoring a hole. We understand proceeds will be used to help fund the J. W. “Bill” 
Neese, W. J. “Bill” Tangye, Ralph Jones, Jr. Memorial & Scholarship Funds.  

 
 Company Name: ___________________________________     
  
 Contact Person: ___________________________________  
 
 Phone # / Email: ______________________ 
 
 Address: ___________________________________ 
 
 City/State: __________________________________ 
 
 $ 100.00 per hole 
 
 Enclosed is a payment of $___________ 

 
I would like a sign(s) on the___ hole. Hole assignments are on a “first come, first 
served” basis. Every effort will be made to place signs on holes as requested, 
subject to golf course rules and conditions. 
 

Please make checks payable to: Central Florida Chapter, BOAF/ICC and mail to: 
Central Florida BOAF/ICC, PO Box 1762, Orlando, Fl. 32802-1762 
 
For further information or for an entry form to play, please E-mail or call:  
Dave Aldrich at dave.aldrich@sanfordfl.gov  (407) 688-5058 
or 
 Shane Gerwig at shane.gerwig@ocfl.net  (407) 836-5824  
Holes may be reserved by Emailing the completed forms to shane.gerwig@ocfl.net   
 
Register and pay on line if you prefer at www.cfboaf.net     Just click on Golf Tourney 
Registration. 
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